School Board Meeting: April 27, 2009

Subject: Technology Department Restructure

Presenter: Josh Swanson

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:

Board approval

DESCRIPTION: To facilitate the restructure of the Technology Department, the
following reallocation of staff will take place:

1.
2.

The Technology Champions program will remain intact.

The equivalent of 1.0 FTE will be used to hire (a) Technology Integration
Specialist(s).

The Information Systems Coordinator, Administrative Team Support, and
Network/Server Coordinator will remain intact.

A District Technology Support Coordinator position will be created.

Senior Technician positions will be created.

The Technology Para-Professional positions will be eliminated at the end of the
2008-2009 school year.

A new Technician position will be created that is a far more technical position
than the current Technology Para-Professional job description.

The AV Media position will be reduced to V2 time and will be combined with a 2
time custodial position.

For the 2009-10 school year, 2 hours/day/building will be allocated to Montrose
and Hanover Elementary schools to augment an instructional support para-
professional to provide some additional onsite support because of location.

10.Each building principal may use building funds for two years (2009-10 and 2010-

11) to help bridge the changes at that site at the building principal’s discretion.

This proposal does not require additional resources. It simply focuses the resources
that we have in the identified areas of need and best practice

ATTACHMENT(S):
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